
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

May 29, 2020 

 

Statement regarding Madonna Care Community 

 

We were devastated to learn that a personal support worker at the Madonna Care Community (Orleans, ON) 

passed away yesterday. They were a beloved member of our team and a caring and dedicated care provider to 

our residents. 

The team member had been hospitalized since April 18 after contracting COVID-19. While we were all hopeful 

the team member would make a full recovery, they unfortunately passed away from complications while in 

hospital. 

The team member leaves behind a loving family, to whom we have offered our full support and deep 

condolences. They will be missed by the many individuals who worked with them.  

 


